
New initiative to support your corporation - Please see the details below. 

_______________________________________________ 
To Potential Parish Bulletin Advertisers: 

St. Teresa’s Parish invites you to consider advertising in our Parish Bulletin.  Our parish 

comprises over four hundred registered families from all over the Northeast Avalon and many 

more connected to us via our outreach programs. Parishioners receive the weekly bulletin in hard 

copy at our church, by email, and online through our website and Facebook. We know you will 

find this a valuable and effective method to promote yourself and your business in our 

community. 

 

This year, the advertising campaign will run from September 11, 2022, to June 25, 2023, pro-

rated for those who become bulletin advertisers during the advertising period. A single ad costs 

only $250 per year plus tax ($287.50), and a double-ad costs $500 per year plus tax ($575). 

Convinced, please drop off your cheque (made payable to “St. Teresa’s Mundy Pond 

Corporation”) at the office, 120 Mundy Pond Road, St. John's, NL, A1E 1V1.  Please include a 

copy of your business card.  

 

We pray that you and your family are well.  

Blessings to all! 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stphilips-church.com%2Fcategory%2Fparish-bulletins%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cb804a8913a844dbb3add08da8047fc8d%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637963343915646332%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TD3SPQ2Q5mk1GFifGnAQy9WHCq%2BNVpKBJeU%2FzKRpDsY%3D&reserved=0

